WELL WISHES FOR EAST BROOK’S CLASS OF 2025!

Dear East Brook Families and Friends:

The SIXTH GRADE CLASS is moving on to Park Ridge Middle School!

Before they go, each student will receive a Memory Book highlighting their journey at East
Brook.

To make their Memory Book extra special, we are offering “Well Wishes”. These
are simple yet heartfelt wishes from family, friends and neighbors.

if your son or daughter has a favorite 6" grader, they can wish them well too!

Here’s how it works:

1. COMPOSE a simple one or two line message {or more!) Each line is up to 60 characters and is
$5. Any character over 60 is a new line and an additional 55.

EXAMPLES:
“Congratulations Mike! We're proud of you — Love, Mom & Dad” (one line)

“You're so special to us Ann! Keep smiling and always shoot for the stars ~
Love, Grandma & Grandpa” {two lines)

2. EMAIL your well wishes to: eastbrookmemorybook@yahoo.com

3. PRINT your email, attach the payment and return via your child’s backpack in an envelope
marked: 6" GRADE WELL WISHES.

Cash or Check may be payable to: EAST BROOK STUDENT ACTIVITY FUND. Each 60-character
line is $5. Every letter, space and punctuation mark counts as a character. There is no limit on
the number of lines!!

ORDERS DUE BY FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2025

Any questions, please email: eastbrookmemoryboock@yahoo.com




